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License No. 31-02755-05
Docket No. 030-10026

Veterans Administration Medical Center
ATTN: Fred Malphurs, Director
113 Holland Avenue
Albany, New York 12208

Dear Mr. Malphurs:

Subject: Inspection No. 030-10026/91-001

This refers to your letter dated May 15, 1991, in response to our letter
dated May 8, 1991.

With respect to your documented corrective action for Violation B, and based
on a telephone conversation between Mary Cahill of this office and Dr. Flesh
on July 3,1991, we understand that you will use the Calicheck adaptor kit to
evaluate dose calibrator response down to 10 microcuries on all future
linearity tests.

TheseThank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions.
actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
ISincerely,

Original Signtd By
Cheryl Trottier

isi Mohamed M. Shanbaky, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Section A
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards

cc:
Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC) ,

State of New York
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Veterans Administration Medical Center 2'

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences) ,

Management Assistant, DRMA
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@ DEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
Medical Center

Albany NY 12208*

May 15, 1991
in Reply Refer To: 500/11R

Director. Nuclear Medicine Service (115)
Department of Veterar.s Affairs
Washing' D.C. 20420

ponse to NRC Inspection No. 030-10026/91-001SUBJ: e

1. Attached is our response to the NRC correspondence dated
May 8, 1991 and Appendix A. " Notice of Violation".

2. Af ter your review, please forward the original and one copy to
the NRC in the enclosed addressed envelope.

Sincetd y,
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Attachment
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